-----Original Message-----

From: MERATL@aol.com [mailto:MERATL@aol.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2005 10:21 AM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Tax Reform

I am strongly in favor of the National Sales Tax as endorsed by Congressman John Linder of Georgia.  This is the fairest form of a tax available.  As proposed, many of the large American corporations that have located there corporate headquarters overseas would relocate to the United States if this tax system is implemented.

Furthermore, the so called "Earned Income Tax Credit" is nothing more than income redistribution and should be immediately abolished along with the current tax system.

Marc

Email: meratl@aol.com

